
 
  
 
August 3, 2012 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street SW 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
ATTENTION:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
CORES/FRN#:  0003-7209-68 
 
 
With this letter, Geneseo Telephone Company hereby transmits a complete copy of the Base Document Tariff for its 
FCC Tariff #1 which includes all tariff changes that became effective in July 2012. 
 
Please address any correspondence regarding this filing to my attention at the address listed below at the following 
address. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Scott Rubins 
President & CEO – Geneseo Telephone Company 
111 East First St 
Geneseo, IL 61254 
Phone:  (309) 944-2103 
Fax: (309) 944-4406 
 


